Trip in the frame of Comenius project

In exotic Turkey

Thanks to the invitation of the Suleyman Demirel Anadolu Lisesi school in Dortyol delegation of Roman Czernecki Secondary School in Słupia participated in a school meeting of the international project Wordcrossing in Turkey. This project is fullfilling within the framework of Comenius Programme – Partnership Schools Project.

School teachers were represented by Katarzyna Stepien - project coordinator, Kamil Hukowski - English teacher and students : Paulina Trzeszkowska, Magdalena Walocha, Marcelina Herej and Patryk Urbański. Representatives of five partner schools from Spain, Greece, Turkey, Italy and Romania are taking part in this project too.

During the stay in Suleyman Demirel Anadolu Lisesi in Dortyol , secondary school students from Słupia took part in school activities and they presented movie which was one of the parts of project evaluation. Participants of the final meeting had also the possibility to see and visit southern areas of Turkey on the Mediterranean Seaside.

“Trip to Turkey was one of the most fantastic experience in my life.I met those habits , culture and music. I even learned some Turkish words. I spent wonderful moments among nice people with whom I communicate using English language very well. I hope that one day I will return there” – says Marcelina Herej.

Two years lasting adventure in the frame of Comenius Wordcrossing Project is going to finish. Thanks to our intensive cooperation it was possible to achieve all project goals.

“I would like to sincerely thank to people involved in this project such as : our School Headmaster Zofia Stachura , Roman Czernecki Educational Foundation , Municipal Area Office workers , students , teachers , parents ,and partnership schools.Working in the project is the experience that strenghten the respect and raise awareness for cultural differences of the people from Poland , Turkey , Greece , Italy , Romania and Spain. I hope that our new friendships will survive and inspire students to travel abroad , to meet the World, to broaden horizons and to learn foreign languages. I hope also that we wil be able to continue cooperation with other schools in Europe in the frame of other projects” – says project coordinator Katarzyna Stepień.

